
Energizing for the New Year!
As this year ends like all the ones before it, we strive to go
into the New Year with a fresh outlook and usually one or more
resolutions to improve our lives. I often ask others around me
about their resolutions and usually find that at least one
always has to do with improving health. For an entrepreneur
whose world is filled with constant changes, ups, and downs,
health and energy are key to pushing forward.

We often hear about how much time we need and how there are
never enough hours in a day and so on. We cannot add time. We
all have the same number of hours in a day. The level of
effort and energy we put into that time can be changed. Much
is being written about our need to manage our energy and
approach our day and schedule with an energy focus instead of
a time focus.

What are your dreams?
What an interesting week!  Last week, I traveled to New York
City  to  participate  in  the  Entrepreneurs’  Organization
Injected Campus event, which brings the regional EO Forums
together.  We met in lower Manhattan to be close to the New
York Stock Exchange.

This year during our event, the NYSE opening bell was rung by
InvenSense, a company that makes the motion possible in the
Wii and in smartphones.  InvenSense was launching their IPO
and was going public.  I had always wanted to be there in
person to see the opening bell, but it also made me think of
my own dream of being up there to ring the bell with the IPO
launch of my own company.  That evening, it felt a little
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closer as my friends on the Global EO Board got to be on stage
and ring the closing bell!  WOW!  Click here to see the video
I took of the opening bell.

https://www.facebook.com/#!/photo.php?v=10150404414384683

